
Updated Covid Response August 2021 

 

Spartan Vision Center thanks all of our patients for their cooperation during the 
ongoing Covid response and frequent changes set forth by the government, CDC, 
Board of Optometry, LARA, and OSHA.  The CDC recently outlined changes to 
the mask requirements in medical facilities for vaccinated individuals. 

During this time all staff at Spartan Vision Center will be required to wear face 
coverings during business hours and while we are not requiring masks at this time 
for our patients, it is strongly recommended that you wear a mask during your 
appointment in our office.  If you do not have a mask and would like one, we will 
be more than happy to provide one for you. 

Please note while we are currently not requiring masks in our office, we are 
following guidance from the CDC and Costco Corporate.  The mask requirement is 
subject to local and state regulations. 

 

 


